From: John Scally <john@carlinplanning.com>

Sent: Wednesday 23 April 2025 17:04

To: Breda Ingle

Cc: Callum O'Reilly

Subject: RE: Application under Sectons 175 and 177AE of the Planning and Development Act

- Dublin Street North Regeneration Project

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Hi Breda,

Ivjust issued the submission link to you and LAPs email.

The USB sticks were issued in the post today. Hopefully they will be with you tomorrow.
If you have any issues with the link, please let me know.

Many thanks

John Scally
Principal Planner
Msci MRTPI

M.07706494803

A: Suite 1, Bamford House, 91-93 Saintfield Road, Belfast, BT8 7HL
www.carlinplanning.com

)CARLIN

/ Planning-Places-People

From: Breda Ingle <breda.ingle@pleanala.ie>

Sent: 23 April 2025 14:46

To: John Scally <john@carlinplanning.com>

Cc: Callum O'Reilly <callum.oreilly@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Application under Sectons 175 and 177AE of the Planning and Development Act - Dublin Street
North Regeneration Project

FAO: John Scally
Carlin Planning.

A Chara,
I am in receipt of the above application arrived by post yesterday, in order for the application to progress,

can you please forward a soft copy, via USB key or through a sharefile link, or via email at
laps@pleanala.ie.




Kind regards,

Breda Ingle
Strategic Infrastructure Development
Ext. 7291

Breda Ingle

Executive Officer

Strategic Infrastructure Development
An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street

Dublin 1

D01 V902

Teil: 01-873-7291

Facs: 01-8722684

Ma fhaigheann tu an riomhphost seo lasmuigh de na gnathuaireanta oibre, ni bheidh mé ag suil le freagra na gniomh
lasmuigh de d’'uaireanta oibre féin.

If you receive this email outside of normal working hours, | do not expect a response or action outside of your own
working hours

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tu an riomhphost seo a phriontail.

Please consider the environment before printing this mail.

Fogra Ruin: Ta an riomhphost seo agus aon chomhaid ata nasctha leis faoi rin agus dirithe amhain don seolai. Ma
bhfuair tu an riomhphost seo tri earraid, déan teagmhail le bainisteoir an choérais.

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairimi nochtaithe san riomhphost seo is iad tuairimi an tseoltéra féin agus nil sé
intuigthe gurb iad tuairimi An Bhoird Pleanala n6 go gcloionn siad le polasaithe raite an Bhoird.

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the
addressee. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

Please Note: any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the
views or accord with the stated policies of An Bord Pleanala.



